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Friday 5th July 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 End of term activities 
 

As you are aware, we have arranged a number of activities for Year 6 to take part in during their last few days 
at Porters Grange Primary School & Nursery.  
 
On Wednesday 10th July, the children who are going on the residential trip will be heading off to Danbury 
until Friday 12th July. The children who are remaining in school, will be taking part in a number of fun and 
educational activities both in an out of school – a separate letter has been sent out. 
 
On Wednesday 17th July, the children will be performing their final show at Porters Grange Primary School & 
Nursery - ‘A Day in the Life of Year 6.’ The children have been working hard to learn their lines and have been 
rehearsing daily. The performance delivers many laughs and a realistic view of the daily life of a year 6 child! 
The performance will start at 2.15pm in the South Hall and we hope to see all of you there! Parents who 
attend, can take their Year 6 children home immediately after the performance. 
 
On Thursday 18th July, we will be providing a BBQ and disco for the children to enjoy during the school day! 
The children will be able to have the BBQ instead of their normal lunch – if they do not want to have a BBQ 
they can bring in a packed lunch as normal. On Thursday, your child will book their lunch in class and choose 
the BBQ option. The school are providing this lunch so no payment is needed. The menu choices are as 
follows: 

Beef Burger 
Vegetarian Burger 

Potato Wedges 
House Salad 
Pasta Salad 

Frozen Chocolate Mousse 
Fresh Fruit 

 
The disco will start at 3.30pm and finish at 4.45pm on Thursday 18th July. The children will be able to bring 
clothes to change into for the disco and there will be a small tuck shop with drinks and snacks available. 
 
On Friday 19th July, the children will take part in their Leaver’s Assembly to which parents are invited. The 
assembly will start at 2.30pm and we hope to see you there to celebrate your children’s time at Porters 
Grange Primary School & Nursery. 
 
We are looking forward to enjoying these activities with Year 6 and would like to thank you all for your 
continued support. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs K Dyos-Smith & Miss S Hammond 
Year 6 Teachers 


